
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Maths 
In Maths this week, Ryleigh and Alexia-Rae has been applying what 
they have learnt about money to a super shopping activity. The 
girls had to use their addition skills to find the total cost of the 
item they wanted to buy then work out how much change they 
should have using their knowledge of subtraction. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Literacy 
 

 

In Literacy this half term, we are 
learning how to write explanation 
tetxs. This week, we have started by 
looking at some examples of 
explanations and identifying the key 
features. This will help us to 
understand what we will need to 
include in our own writing. 
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Hello again, and welcome to another week of news from the 
hub. As always, everyone here has been working really hard 
and we have seen some great work this week. 
Here are a few of our highlights. 



  

 

 
 

Art/DT 

 

 

In his link class, Jake has used clay and other materials to create his 
impressive Egyptian death mask using ideas from his work in History. 
 

        
 

 

 

 

 
We will be back with more exciting news soon. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Music 

We have all been really lucky in Music this week! 
We have been doing so well in our Music lessons that we were allowed to join 
the orchestra to practise a song we are learning with our link classes. 
Meanwhile, Jake and Mrs Telford have been practsing their flute playing. 
 

 
 



  

 


